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UM StaUAdvisory Council Minutes ... 

e UM Staff Advisory Council meeting was held in 
iversity Hall conference room on December 13, 

96. The minutes and the treasurer's report were 
accepted. 

See committee reports for detailed information. The 
next meeting will be January 10, in the President's 

conference room, 321 University Hall. 

Staff Benefits 
Pat Leistner, Chair; Catherine Volmert, Vicechair 

The committee met on November 22. The ch~ge of the 
committee, "To review and make recommendations about 

the employee benefits program", was discussed. 

Remember the Personnel Policy Manual is available on 
the internet, accessible through the Human Resources 

home page. Also, if you need an update to your Employee 
Handbook, call or e:mail Cindy Cover at 882-8279. 

Staff Recognition 
Monique Dodson, Chair; Carol McKenzie, Vice Chair 

Staff Recognition Week activities are scheduled for May 
12-16, 1997. The committee would like to receive ideas 

for a theme for the week. If you have any sugggestions, 
please contact Monique Dodson. 

Salary and Wage 
Monique Dodson, Chair; Janet Waibel, Vice Chair 

No report. 

STANDING COMMITIEES continued ... 

Parking and Transportation 
Brenda Dennis, Chair; Ken England, Vice Chair 

The committee met December 3. The effective date for 
charging excessive violators an administrative fee was 
changed to October 1, 1996 from September 3. This w 
done to ensure that everyone had received notice. 

From the Chair .•• 

I wish you and your families a safe, healthy, and happ 
holiday season. Having been brought up in an intern a 
community, and having many friends and family who h 
different religious beliefs, I am always aware that the 
"holiday season" means different things to different people. 
People have various reasons for celebrating the season. 
Since my home country has been in the midst of a civil war 
for over a decade, my wish every holiday season is for 
peace throughout the New Year. 

As always, if you have any suggestions, comments or 
questions, please let one of your UM-SAC members know. 
You can reach us by phone or e-mail. 

Happy Holidays to everyone! 
Nilufer Joseph-Tipton, Chair 

UM STAFF ADVISORY COUNCn... MEMBERS 
1996-97 

Nilufer Joseph-Tipton, Chair 
Ken England, Vice Chair 
Mary Sheller, Sec.-Treas. 
Brian McNamee, Past Chair 
Mary Lu Brown 
Brenda Dennis 
Monique Dodson 
Patricia Leistner 
Bonita Lenger 
Carol McKenzie 
Catherine Volmert 
Janet Waibel 

UM-SAC members are also available through E-mail. 

882-47/3 
882-9292 
882-3006 
882-2316 
882-9255 
882-3211 
882-6730 
882-4633 
882-2412 
882-2333 
882-2707 
882-1998 
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~<P ~ 1V fu Lt) UMSYSTEMSTAFFADVISORY EXTENSION, continued 

~ LV COUNOLMEETINGDATES 
~ Donna R Chilton 

January 10, 1997 Mary Kathryn Dothage 
February 14, 1997 Mary Wescoat Engram 

March 14, 1997 Cynthia D Fauser 
April 11, 1997 Lynnette Fletcher 
May 9,1997 Tina Michelle Graham 

June 13, 1997 Anita E Green 
July 11, 1997 John Kevin Grissom 

August 8,1997 Glenda Kay Hargis 
September 12, 1997 David E Hopson 

The UM Staff Advisory Council wasformed to 
provide two-way communication between staff and 
the President on pertinent issues. If you have com­
ments or questions about any subject related to UM 

System staff, please contact one of your council 
members. They are there for you! 

January Birthdays! 

Connie Marie Annentrout, Patents & Licensing 
Brenda Kay Austin, President's Office 
Susan Elizabeth Burns, Cash Management 
Charles R Cottingham, Risk & Insurance Mgmnt 
Karl Blake Danuser, Human Resource Services 
Leslie Philip Gelband, Management Info Systems 
Celia Jean Hough, Records Management 
Janet H Jackson, Library Systems 
Sherri A Kent, Accounting 
Michele A McFadden, Management Info Systems 
Brian J McNamee, Endowment/Retirement 
Peggy A Quisenberry, Business Services 
Sandra L Rice, University Press 
Tammy M Robinson, Accounting 
Katina A Volle, Vice Pres Academic Affairs Office 
Noel Linsey Williams, Management Info Systems 

EXTENSION 

Gary D Applegate 
James L Bangert 
Dorothy J Blissett 
Allan James Boesch 
Karen B Branstetter 
Ayanna L Bridges 
Julia Lou Casteel 

01 /07 
01121 
01108 
01123 
01113 
01110 
01128 
01121 
01/07 
01131 
01/03 
01/14 
01 /11 
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Joe L Homer 
Joyce M Jerman 
Angelis Denise Jones 
Juana Lopez 
Kiesha R McGaughy 
Sandra K McKinnon 
R Derald McLane 
Dennis Lee Minzes 
o Steven Norberg 
Jesse Claude Owsley 
Jerry L Parker 
Ted Russel Probert 
Leo William Reber 
Nancy Kay Reed 
Deborah Ann Ricker 
Vickie L Schlatmann 
Wilma Ann Schuh 
Rhonda M Shafer 
Ellen Virginia Sharp 
Anita Jean Smith 
Edna Louise Suber 
Lavonda L Swindle 
Rosilee A Trotta 
Larry Dean Tucker 
C Dwayne Verser 
Robert J Vickers 
Renette E Wardlow 
Carol A West 
Debra Wieberg 
Marilyn Joann Williams 

January Service Awards! 

10 Years of Service 
MaryAnn Williamson, Business Services 

20 Years of Service 
Rebecca Boh lmeyer, Accounting 
Leslie Gelband, MIS 
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